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Pacific Gas and Electric Company 77 Beate Street. Room 1451 Gregory M. Rueger

P0. Box 770000 Senior Vice President and
'

|2 San Francisco. CA 94177 General Manager

415/973-4684 Nuclear Power Generahon

| Fax 415/973-2313

! May 3, 1994

PG&E Letter DCL-94-096

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissionr-- -

| ! ATTN: Document Control Desk
'

L Washington, D.C. 20555

Docket No. 50-275, OL-DPR-80
Docket No. 50-323, OL-DPR-82

| Diablo Canyon Units 1 and 2
'

Substitution Paae for Chanae 2 to Revision 18
| of the Physical Security Plan

Gentlemen:

! On April 19, 1994', in a conversation between Leroy Norderhaug (NRC
Region IV Walnut Creek Field Office) and Larry Fisher (Diablo Canyon

, Security), it was agreed that PG&E would resubmit a change page for
| Change 2 to Revision 18 of the Physical Security Plan (PSP), which was
! submitted by PG&E Letter DCL-93-288, dated December 30, 1993. This
! change page is being resubmitted for clarification purposes only and

does not decrease the safeguards effectiveness of the' PSP.

The line spacing of the subject PSP page was changed to accommodate the
necessary additional wording without affecting pagination of the
remainder of the chapter. The line spacing of the page will be changed
back to the original spacing at the next full revision (Revision 19), or
when this page is next changed in such a manner to allow reformatting.

ihe enclosure to this letter contains safeguards information and must be
protected in accordance with 10 CFR 73.21.

Sincerely,

km W';;|&G
Gregory M. Rueger

cc: Leonard J. Callan (2)
Kenneth E. Perkins
Ronald G. Todaro
CCC/RMS { '}
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